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BRISKMAN STATEMENT ON WJLA FALSE REPORTING 

LEESBURG, VA May 10, 2023 -- Supervisor Juli Briskman released the following statement today 
in response to false repor�ng from WJLA and reporter Nick Minock. 
 
 "Supervisor Briskman does not condone threats or violence. Supervisor Briskman was not part 
of the alleged conversations reported by yesterday’s WJLA 7 News/Minock story about 
Loudoun County, as Minock admits in his coverage.  Without facts or evidence, that coverage 
attempts to affiliate Briskman with alleged events of which she has no knowledge.  Nobody 
from Briskman’s political or official staff, past or present, was part of the alleged conversations.  
 
Supervisor Briskman expects a retraction and apology from WJLA 7 News and Nick Minock.” 
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